Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiya)

2023-03-085-NOA071  MAR 21 2023

NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)

MS. CINDY BRUAL

General Manager

Grand Cambridge Real Estate Corp. (F1 Hotel Manila)
23-1 F1 City Center 32" Street

Bonifacio Global City, Fort Bonifacio

Taguig City

Dear Ms. Brual:

This is to inform you that upon the recomimendation of the Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), we hereby award to Grand Cambridge Real Estate Corp. (F1 Hotel Manila)
the contract for Procurement of Venue and Meals for the Conduct of Stakeholder
Consultation on the Various Implementing Guidelines and Policy Issuances in Relation
to the Implementation of PELP in the amount of Three Hundred Seventy-Four
Thousand Pesos Only (PhP374,000.00).

NOA shali be concurred within three (3) days upon notification. Please return the
signed NOA to the BAC Secretariat within the same period and failure to do so shall
constitute sufficient ground for the cancellation of this Award without prejudice to other
available remedy and sanctions that the DOE may resort to.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

FELIX WILL B. FUENTEBELLA
Undersecretary

Received By:
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Signature over Printed Name

GENERAL  MaNABER

Position and Company
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